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Willy E. Stewart, PE

Chai:_'
Teresa }xith:téll:grPE PhD Brian Ceccarelli
Linda A. Thurman, Public 4605 Woodmill Run
Secretary Apex, NC 27539
Richard M. Benton, PLS
Carl M. Ellington, Jr., PE Re: Case No. V2014-057 — Donald R. Bennett Il, PE
G’iﬂsl"{v'ggggﬁ‘;&“i}ﬂkﬁc Case No. V2014-058 — Russell W. Thompson, PE
ryDa'vidL. Pond, PE Case No. V2014-059 — John E. Sandor, PE
Andrew G. Zoutewelle, PLS
AnirenT Hiifer Dear Mr. Ceccarelli:
Executive Director
The Review Committee of the North Carolina Board of Examiners for
Engineers and Surveyors recently met, at which time your complaint in
the above-referenced matters was considered.

After a thorough review of all matters relating to the cases, the Review
Committee recommended and the Board closed the cases. The Board's
decision was based upon a lack of evidence of a violation of G.5. 89C.

Therefore, the charges were deemed unfounded.

Accordingly, these cases are closed and all parties are being so
informed. The Board appreciates your interest in these matters.

For the Board,

Andrew L. Ritter
Executive Director
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